
A C Service Company would like to extend to our customers, 
who have worked with Brenda Phillips over the past “19” years, 
an invitation to come in and express your gratitude for her helpful
service throughout the years. We will be having a reception 10A - 2P 
on Friday August 13th, 2021 to pay tribute to Brenda Phillips for 
her “19” years of employment at A C Service Company.  Please feel 
free to stop by and wish her well in her next venture in her life.  free to stop by and wish her well in her next venture in her life.  
Because of Covid restrictions some people have to adhere to, 
feel free to send a card or a note in lieu of attending; 
she would love to read and cherish them all. 

Brenda Phillips has not only been a great customer service 
representative for A C Service over the years, but a very hard worker; 
not only in the office but our shop as well. Our customers, both 
longtime residents and new home owners, have found Brenda to be longtime residents and new home owners, have found Brenda to be 
a great help to them. Brenda had gained their trust and friendship 
with her pleasant attitude, her patience in communicating with 
customer, her vast knowledge and her attentiveness to their needs
and lives over the years. Not only being informative, knowledgeable, 
and so helpful to our Village of Yellow Springs residents whenever 
they came into our shop, but on the phone as well.

During the last year and a half,During the last year and a half, A C Service has gone through many 
company re-organization periods and sadly that meant people as 
well faced many hardships. We were all deeply saddened when 
Brenda lost her husband, Bill, back in November. It was a sudden, 
devastating tragedy for her to have to go through during the height 
of the Covid restrictions that were in place at that time; but Brenda 
has become a stronger person in all this, and we all wish her well. 

Thank You Brenda!


